
Sponsored by Miller Perry Elementary PTA 

Tears & Cheers 

Parents of Kindergarteners,  
Feeling a little anxious, excited, nervous, or relieved?  

The first day of Kindergarten can be an emotional and 
exciting experience for both students and parents! 

 
After you wave goodbye to your little one, please join us  

to shed some “Tears” and shout a few “Cheers”! 
 

This is a great opportunity to meet and mingle with other  
Kindergarten parents, learn about the PTA, and hear from our 

wonderful guidance counselor, who has some great  
tips for making it the best transition possible for you and 

your little one.  
 

Monday, August 13, 2018 at 8:30 am  
Light refreshments will be served. 


